SUPERINTENDENT OF PUBLIC INSTRUCTION

Randy I. Dorn  Old Capitol Building - PO BOX 47200 - Olympia, WA 98504-7200 - http://www.k12.wa.us

June 30, 2015

Dr. Mark Mansell
Superintendent

La Center School Distrct 101
PO Box 1840

La Center, WA 98629

Dear Dr. Mansell:

After reviewing the results of the recent Washington State Patrol annual inspection, we
recognize that your school district has again completed the inspection of school buses
with exceptional results. For the past two years, the results in your district have been
outstanding.

We congratulate you, your administration, and the staff of KWRL Transportation

Cooperative department for these outstanding school bus inspection results. We look
forward to your continuing support of student transportation safety.

Keep up the good work.

Sincerely,
Randy I. Dorn CHIEF JOHN R. BATISTE
State Superintendent Washington State Patrol

of Public Instruction
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¢: Shannon Bamett, Transportation Director




